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A F F I L I ATION 
An American Philatelic Society  
affiliate: APS #0799-064882. 

Club Happenings Last Month 

January 14 Meeting 
 
We met again met on Zoom with 18 members joining in.  It was decided that  

future meetings will take place on the second Thursday of the month and in-

person meetings will be held at the College View Adventist Church.  

LINPEX 21 was discussed – four dealers have committed and two others are 

still interested.   There will be room for 20 frames of exhibits. We have  

several lined up, but there is always room for more, so if you would like to 

show what you collect, please consider exhibiting.  

 

Dale Niebuhr showed several binders with a great many stamps that have 

been donated and will be for sale to club members. 

 

Dave Wallman showed an example of what gets donated to the club.– a 

piece of cloth with  a variety of stamps that had gone through the mail.. 

 

John Radway showed two bank checks from 1881 carrying documentary 

stamps and a 1946 cover advertising the first helicopter mail delivery. 

 

Edgar Hicks showed 5 Lincoln advertising covers that he bought in a batch 

of 40 covers. 

 

Randy Bergstrom showed a copy of the U.S. Specialist that showcased  

David Frye’s article on a comparison of two 2017 2 oz. corsage stamps with  

currently unlisted differences in the background shading.  David discussed 

this shading difference at last month’s meeting. 

 

Mark Sellhorn showed a 1933 cover franked with a bi-sect portion of  the  

one cent Century of Progress souvenir sheet (Sc. 730). 

We are updating the club member directory which includes your 
name, address, phone number and email address.  This private 
information if for club members only and should not be given to 
anyone else.  If you would like any of your information deleted 
from the directory, please email any of the board members or  
directly to Mark Sellhorn at coilcoverman@gmail.com. 

On the following pages is the info on LINPEX 2021.  We can   
always use more help setting up and tearing down.  Please sign 
up to help if you can. 



Sunday, February 28, 9 am– 4 pm 
 

College View Adventist Church,  
4801 Prescott, Lincoln 

Free parking and admission plus door prizes 

Masks & waiver required, sanitizer & gloves provided 

4 Stamp Dealers • Free Evaluations • Exhibits 

Raffle for the first postage stamp—a Penny Black  

Boy Scout Merit Badge and Pathfinder Support 

Beginners’ Table—Stamps 1¢ for Youth and 5¢ for Adults 

Stamps by the bucket- $1 for Youth and $5 for Adults 

questions@lincolnstampclub.org • www.lincolnstampclub.org 

LINPEX 2021 

STAMP SHOW 



LINPEX 2021 Volunteers 

Show Facility and Logistics Brad and Dale 

Dealer Bourse Dave W. and Dale 

Publicity and Signs Dale, Joel, Curt, and Others 

Show Covers Dave W. and David Frye 

Set Up Frames (Sat. 7 p.m.) LaVonne, Mark, Frosty, 

Ken N. 

Assist Dealers (Sun 7 a.m.) Randy, Mike L., Dale 

Room Breakdown (Sun. 4 

p.m.) 

Anyone Available 

  

Programs Mark 

Welcome Table Joel, Larry and John R. 

Beginner’s Tables LaVonne, Dave W. and 

Rose 

Boy Scout Table Curt 

Evaluation Table Dave W., Dave H. and Dale 

Exhibit Awards and Ballots Cynthia 

  

Slideshow Brad 

Name Tags Mark 

Door/Raffle Prizes Dale and Joel 

  



Club Notes 
We will meet in person at our new 
location, College View Adventist Church, 
48th and Prescott.  Please join us as we 
once again get back together to enjoy the 
company of other philatelists.   
 

Welcome 
The Lincoln Stamp Club welcomes guests 
to every meeting of the Club.  Dues are 
only $12/year. Membership forms are on 
the Web: ■ Membership: www. 

lincolnstampclub.org/membership/.StampClub. 
 

Facebook 
The Lincoln Stamp Club is on Facebook.  
Please “like” the Club and share its 
updates with your circle of friends. 
■ Facebook: www.facebook.com/Lincoln 
 

Meetings 
  

■ :  Monthly Meeting: Thursday, February 11 
 Meeting will be in-person 
 Still wear masks and social distance       
 Preparations for LINPEX 2021 
   

■ :  LINPEX 2021  -  February 28 

 Come join us for fun and a chance to win a Penny Black 
      
■ :  Monthly Meeting: Thursday, March 11 
           Program: 
 “The Beginners of Modern Philately - Sir Rowland Hill 
 and William Mulready”   by Mark Sellhorn 
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